

THE ESCONDIDO REPUBLICAN CLUB



January 2013

What is TERC?

TERC, formerly the Hidden Valley Republican Club, was founded in 1984 by Escondido men and women interested in political matters viewed from a conservative perspective.

Our Mission

TERC is a political organization dedicated to voter education relating to candidates for elected office and issues affecting residents of Escondido and surrounding communities.

Program Time:

Doors open at 11:30 a.m. so come early to meet the new members. Lunch begins at 12:00 p.m.





890 W. Valley Parkway (across from Barnes & Noble & Michael's) Escondido, CA 92025

Menu Choices

Buffet lunch includes tostada bar, enchiladas, beans, rice and salad.

Cost: \$14.00 – chips, salsa and beverages included.

Please welcome new members:

- Joe & Sue Mastin
- John Masson

January 21st Program Sam Abed – Mayor of Escondido



Sam Abed, Escondido's Mayor, has lived in Escondido with his wife, Mona, and two daughters, Linda and Julie, since 1987. Mayor Abed, currently the president of his own business, Pacific West Consulting, previously spent 12 years in a professional career with IBM worldwide. Before being elected to the Escondido Mayoral position in November 2010, Abed served as an Escondido City Councilman beginning in 2004. He currently serves on the San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) Board, Regional Planning and Transportation Committees, Escondido Economic Development, Workforce Development and the North County Homeless Task Force. Mayor Abed is fluent in three languages and over the years has traveled to over 25 countries. His favorite hobby is playing tennis.

We look forward to seeing you on **January 21**st And - planning ahead to next month...please mark your calendar for our **February 18**th meeting.

Please continue to page two:

PLEASE RSVP. If possible, please RSVP by Friday before the meeting via e-mail to our g-mail account: terc2010@gmail.com; however, if you prefer making your reservation via telephone, please call our TERC Telephone Chairperson Dianne Wright: (760) 743-1195.

If you are bringing a guest, please let Phyllis Hassinger know so she can make an "official" TERC visitor's name badge. Contact Phyllis by email (edandphyl@cox.net) or call (760)743-6913. You may also note any guests/visitors on your RSVP to our g-mail account: terc2010@gmail.com

"It's time to RENEW your TERC Membership for 2013!!"

Renewal forms will be available at the next meeting.

For more information, please visit TERC's website: www.escondidorepublicanclub.org